
Chairman  Bergquist and Members of the Committee

RE: HB 2160
Short Title 
Enacting the municipal employee whistleblower act to 
provide statutory protections for municipal employees who 
report or disclose unlawful or dangerous conduct. 

I strongly support HB 2160 as I firmly believe ALL 
whistleblowers should get protection. We saw so many 
people that came forward to state facts on what they knew 
happened which also put them into the limelight.

If protection is not allowed, why should whistleblowers risk 
everything to come forward? The information provided by 
whistleblowers could perhaps save lives.

Please pass HB2160.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lyn Levine
Precinct Committee Person
lynw4p1@gmail.com



cell phone 913-231-1674


